

The Acorns Primary & Nursery School www.theacornsprimary.co.uk

Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH

The Woodland Trust - Frodsham Hill Woods Tree Planting Project

Dear Parent/Carer.

Class 5/6K have been invited by The Woodland Trust to take part in their Frodsham Hills Wood Tree Planting Project!

Many of the pupils in 5/6K will have memories of planting trees at The Acorns last year and will be delighted that they now have another opportunity to do this. There will also be many who have never had an experience like this before.

The trip will take place on Friday 10th November. The children will leave at 12pm and spend the afternoon at Frodsham Hill Woods, planting trees and enjoying life as conservationists!

To make the day run as smoothly as possible, the children will eat lunch early and then travel to Frodsham Hill Woods at 12pm by coach. They will then return by 3pm for their usual end of day routine. Due to this trip, 5/6K will not attend celebration assembly that day.

As the pupils will be planting trees, they will inevitably get muddy and wet. To ensure the children are as comfortable as possible doing the tasks asked of them, they will need to wear waterproof clothing and wellies or old trainers. Please indicate below what you can provide and what you need from us.

Regards
Mr Painter
Deputy Headteacher
I give permission for my child:to attend the tree planting project on Friday November 10 th .
My child has their own waterproof jacket:
My child has their own waterproof trousers:
My child has a pair of wellies, walking boots or old trainers that they can wear for the day:
Parent Signature:

